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Tsaile, Arizona – During this State of Emergency, Supervisor Alton Joe Shepherd has been choreographing the 
balance between District 2 work and strengthening safeguards to continue County services. As we practice social 
distancing, comply with curfews and closures, Supervisor Shepherd is moving forward with his STEP UP road 
projects within District 2. These projects are data driven, priority based on average daily traffic, high risk residents, 
population on road and school bus routes. These STEP UP improvements will be attentive on the strengthening of 
transportation and infrastructure capacity for a safe, reliable and efficient unified transportation system responsive to 
the needs of our children, families and elders.

Through the philosophy of “Better Road and Better Communities”, Supervisor Alton Joe Shepherd is proud 
to inform the community of Tsaile that 1.5 miles of C-321 a STEP UP road project is completed. The District 2 
crew completed Phase 3 on Wednesday, April 22, 2020 which entailed the processing of DuraBlend a soil stabilizer 
to the roadway. Supervisor Shepherd encourages residents to comply with the 25 mph speed limit, watch out 
for school buses and help ensure the longevity of these improvements. Now, the District 2 crew will move to the 
next STEP UP project to continue improving and maintaining our County roads and County services. Supervisor 
Shepherd expresses his gratitude to the community for their patience and cooperation as these road improvements 
were achieved and completed.
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Durablend being processed on C-321. DuraBlend being applied to C-321.

C-321 GRAY CACTUS ROAD IN TSAILE


